
 

                                   

 

 Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk  

27th February 2025 

Dear families,  

Our academic parent’s evening will take place on Tuesday 18th March 3:30-6:30pm. We are now ½ way 

through the school year and we would like to invite you into school to look at your children’s books and to 

discuss your child’s academic attainment and progress with you.  
 

Parent’s evenings are important for you to be able to discuss the academic progress of your child – where 

your child is performing, where they are strong, where they need to improve next. It is also important 

that we share the ‘year group expectations’ with you as the school curriculum is challenging and very 

different to when we were at school; this is why we also have parent workshops / meetings for each year 

group at the beginning of each term. Please help your children with their times tables, number bonds / 

number facts, spellings, word reading, home reading and their weekly homework – it is important that 

home and school work together 
  
You will need to make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher using the school cloud website 

SchoolCloud - Eastfield Primary School - see below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parent’s evening will be face to face in school until 6pm, there will be  

virtual appointments available between 6-6:30pm for those parents  

who are not able to attend before 6pm due to work / college  

commitments.  
 

Class teachers are only available on Tuesday 18th March and this  

parent meeting is not a drop in - it is by appointment only.  
 

The appointment booking website will be open from 9am Tuesday  

4th March until 9am Tuesday 18th March.  
 

If you have any issues booking an appointment, then please email  

office@eastfieldpri.co.uk or phone 01902 558604 and Mrs Stewart  

or Miss Kibiedi will be able to help you.  
 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Hay   

Head Teacher   

Parent’s Evening is on Tuesday 18th 
March 3:30-6:30pm 
– appointment only. 
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